
 
June 30, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we prepare for the 2020-2021 school year the District is following the ​guidance​ set forth by 
the Murphy Administration in order to ensure a safe, orderly academic environment for children 
and staff members. The District would like to offer you an opportunity to contribute to and inform 
our planning.  
 
Below is access to a survey that will close on July 7, 2020.  
 
2020-2021 Reopening Survey ENGLISH 
2020-2021 Reopening Survey PORTUGUESE 
2020-2021 Reopening Survey TURKISH 
 
Thank you for thoughtfully contributing to this important work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
 
 

https://www.nj.gov/education/reopening/NJDOETheRoadBack.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdahXRYV-W_A2zNuLD7vBZjmj6ybQsVgObkd2h0NYALnyekLg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfC48gRliQJE_PnW-1TnuesSxc9hv7KerCwSEOyatiocM7b_w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzwg5P2ut8SoLhykpWpS1mxRQGhziZ6nkGFFTGtYeS4ozTtA/viewform?usp=sf_link

